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I endorse the proposal by PAHO/WHO and HKI. The modifications suggested will allow for
developing indicators that reflect changes in dietary patterns with considerable impact on
children's nutrition and health. Due to the rapid increase in the prevalence of overweight/obesity
prevalence in children, and associated NCDs, observed worldwide, adding a measure of
consumption of energy-dense snacks and sugar-sweetened drinks is a key step to provide a more
comprehensive information on diet.  
Monitoring of the Code's violations will be instrumental in development of policies to protect
breastfeeding with the goal to increase exclusive breastfeeding rates, which have been
persistently low in many countries. 
Cintia Lombardi, ScD
Consultant, Food and Nutrition
PAHO/WHO

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum

https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=1763
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=972&goto=1882#msg_1882
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=1882
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

